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May 1st, 2015 
 
 
TO: TO: REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
  BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 
 

Edmonton / Winnipeg Counting Arbitration 
 
 

Hearings resumed today, May 1st, in front of arbitrator Michel Picher.  Unfortunately, due 
to Mr. Picher’s schedule, the parties will not be able to appear before him on Monday 
May 4th as originally planned.  We will resume May 11th with additional dates now 
scheduled for June 29 and 30. 
 
Due to the complexities of the case, and the amount of witnesses being called to testify, 
we do not anticipate resolution before June 30. 

 
In Solidarity; 
 
 
 
Peter Duffey       Doug Best 
President       Executive Vice President 
 


